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National Student Loan Data System Over Loan Limits 
 

Dear Student, 

The Financial Aid Office has received the results of your 2023-2024 Free Application for Federal 

Student Aid (FAFSA).  

Based on the data provided by the National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) and your grade 

level, we have determined that you may have received a total amount of student loans that is close 

to or exceeds the loan limits established for the federal loan programs. You should review the 

information on Page 4 of your student aid report.  This could effect your ability to borrow federal 

student loans or the amount you are eligible to receive.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter please contact the Financial Aid Office in Albany 

at (518) 292-1783 or Troy at (518) 244-4525. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Financial Aid Office 

 


